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gesture quite out of proportion to what I have been able to achieve in
the time available. While completing work on the New Zealand National
Bibliography and undertaking personal research my active association
with the Library will remain. I much look forward to continuing to be
in touch with friends and present and past members of staff whose help
has enabled us to carry through some of the tasks assumed in 1966.

ISSUES OF RECORD IN SHORT SUPPLY

Owing to the Editor’s failure to make adequate provision for the rapid
growth in the Society’s membership three recent issues of the Record are
in short supply. The Secretary would welcome the return of copies of
any of the following numbers from members who do not wish to retain
their sets:

Vol. 4 No. 1 May 1971
Vol. 4 No. 2 October 1971
Vol. 5 No. 1 May 1972


